Dandenong Christian Reformed Church is pleased to announce the Installation of their new Minister - Garry de Vries on 8th September at 3pm                   255 Outlook Drive, Dandenong North. 3175            (cnr Outlook Drive and Gladstone Road)
[bookmark: _GoBack]Please come and join us in welcoming Garry and Elisabeth to Dandenong.  Afterwards join us for light refreshments and fellowship following the installation service in the hall.

